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Restore My Soul
The #1-selling Inspire Bible is a beautiful single-column, wide-margin
New Living Translation Bible for coloring and creative journaling that
has become a treasured legacy Bible for many. Young girls have enjoyed
coloring and creative art-journaling in the Inspire Bible, and now
there is an edition just for them! The new Inspire Bible for Girls is
designed to draw girls ages 8 and up deeper into God's Word and to
inspire creativity and connection with God! In addition to the muchloved features of Inspire, the Inspire Bible for Girls includes over
300 devotionals written by bestselling author Carolyn Larsen plus book
introductions, journaling prompts, and interesting Bible facts to
enhance girls' coloring and creative journaling journey through the
Bible. Over 500 beautiful full and partial-page Scripture line-art
illustrations to color are attractively displayed throughout the
Bible. There are lots of pages with open space for creativity in the
lightly-ruled, two-inch-wide margins. Girls can leave traces of their
faith throughout their Bible for a unique treasure that will truly
inspire! The 8.65-point font is larger and more readable than other
coloring Bibles, and the high-quality white Bible paper makes it a
great choice for creatively responding to God's Word right on the
pages of the Bible. Instill the joy and value of reading the Bible in
young girls' hearts so they can learn to connect with God and discover
valuable truths from Scripture--and ultimately live it out in their
Page 1/15

Access PDF Tyndale Inspire Proverbs Softcover Creative Coloring Bible
Includes Entire Book Of Proverbs Connect With God S Inspired Word
Through
lives! Coloring And Reflection Large Font Journaling Bible Book
Filament Bible NLT (Hardcover Cloth, Gray, Indexed): The
Print+digital Bible
The Daily Reader's Bible offers the promise of reading the entire
Bible in one year. But rather than providing a canonical progression
through the Old Testament, the New Testament, Psalms and Proverbs,
each day's reading includes three passages--one selected from the
Stories of the Bible, another from the Teachings of the Bible, and the
final passage selected from the Wisdom of the Bible. The three
readings for each day flow from the day's theme. This thematic
approach to devotional Bible reading helps the reader understand how
all the genres of Scripture fit together to convey God's truth. The
innovative interior design gives the reader visual cues for which of
the three Scripture types they are reading through layout and font
selection. The Story is presented in a three-column format in sansserif font. The Teachings are presented in a two-column setting in a
serif font. Wisdom is presented in a one-column setting to preserve
the feel of the poetic passages. See the beautiful thematic
connections of God's story throughout the new Daily Reader's Bible.
For the first time, you can discover these links as part of your daily
devotional and Bible reading. EASY: The entire text of the Bible is
uniquely arranged for daily reading that can be completed in as little
as 15 minutes per day. Each daily reading is numbered, so you can
start anytime. FRESH: The Daily Reader's Bible will help you
understand the connections between the Story, Teaching, and Wisdom
portions of Scripture. CLEAR: The NLT is the trusted Bible translation
you can most comfortably read, understand, and actively apply to your
life.

The Catholic Journaling Bible
The Four Gospelsâ??for Creative Journaling is a new way to get up
close and personal with some of the most treasured books of the Bible.
The complete texts of Matthew, Mark, Luke, and John are printed on nonbleed paper with wide margins for your notes, illustrations, doodles,
or coloring. The stories of Jesus come alive in a whole new way when
you interact creatively while reading.

Inspire Praise Bible NLT
How to make home your family’s favorite place to be . . . all year
long. Does your home sometimes feel like just a place to eat, sleep,
and change clothes on the way to the next activity? Do you long for
“home” to mean more than a place where you stash your stuff? Wouldn’t
you love it to become a haven of warmth, rest, and joy . . . the one
place where you and your family can’t wait to be? There is good news
waiting for you in the pages of The Lifegiving Home. Every day of your
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to God. In this unique book designed to help your family enjoy and
celebrate every month of the year together, you’ll discover the
secrets of a life-giving home from a mother who created one and her
daughter who was raised in it: popular authors Sally and Sarah
Clarkson. Together they offer a rich treasure of wise advice,
spiritual principles, and practical suggestions. You’ll embark on a
new path to creating special memories for your children; establishing
home-building and God-centered traditions; and cultivating an
environment in which your family will flourish. (Don’t miss the
companion piece, The Lifegiving Home Experience.)

Color the Proverbs
Inspire
2017 ECPA Christian Book Award Finalist (Bibles category) Featuring a
fun yellow-and-teal design, the Girls Life Application Study Bible is
the only Bible for tween girls based on the #1-selling Life
Application Study Bible. This new edition includes over 800 Life
Application notes, plus revamped features and brand-new Foundations
for Your Faith sections--all intended to help girls grow in their
Christian faith. The eight fun full-color sections are designed to
help girls learn more about the Bible, understand the Bible's big
story, meet Jesus, know what it means to follow him, learn how to
share their faith with others, and gain practical faith and
relationship skills that will help them live out what they believe. A
one-of-a-kind discipleship resource, the Girls Life Application Study
Bible helps girls draw closer to God and establish healthy
relationships with those around them. The New Living Translation
breathes life into even the most difficult-to-understand Bible
passages, changing people's lives as the words speak directly to their
hearts.

Christian Basics Bible
Filament combines the simple elegance of a premium Bible with the
powerful capabilities of your mobile device. You get the best reading
experience a print Bible can offer and instant access to more
meaningful content than you'll find in any one study Bible or
devotional Bible. The Filament Bible features a carefully crafted page
design, offering the best possible reading experience in a singlevolume print Bible. A line-over-line single-column setting, generous
font size and margins, and optimal line length create a strikingly
beautiful presentation of God's Word in a portable package. This Bible
also includes exclusive access to the Filament App, available in the
App Store and Google Play. Simply scan the page you are reading with
your device's camera. Your phone or tablet recognizes the page and
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print+digital setup gives you options you've never had in a single
Bible. If you want to read God's Word without distraction, leave your
phone in your pocket. If you want to dig deeper, your device unlocks a
rich set of curated content--study notes, devotionals, videos,
interactive visuals, and more. Your Bible reading will never be the
same.

THRIVE
The NIV Beautiful Word(TM) Coloring Bible employs the proven stressrelieving benefits of adult coloring to help quiet your soul, so you
can reflect on the precious truths of Scripture. Perfect for all ages,
the thick white paper with lightly ruled lines in the extra-wide
margins, provides ample space for your own artistic expressions and
journaling.

The Information
Traces the life of William Tyndale, the first person to translate the
Bible into English from the original Greek and Hebrew and discusses
the social, literary, religious, and intellectual implications of his
work.

NLT Daily Reader's Bible (Red Letter, Hardcover)
Thirty-one designs combine flowers, stars, birds, and other motifs
with calligraphic inscriptions of "The Lord is my shepherd," "The meek
shall inherit the Earth," and other inspiring verses from the King
James version of the Book of Psalms.

Gratitude
Bring the Bible to Your Students like Never Before Communicating the
Scriptures is much like building a bridge. However, instead of ravines
or rivers, the teacher must span both cultural boundaries and great
gulfs of time between the present and the pasts of Moses, David,
Jesus, and Paul. Though God’s Word is always relevant, the teacher
must help students see Scripture’s vast treasures. The effective,
engaging Bible teacher must, therefore, become creative. Together,
Lawrence Richards and Gary Bredfeldt have created the ultimate guide
to building bridges for those seeking to learn about God’s Word.
Creative Bible Teaching offers a five-step process by which Christian
educators can construct a bridge across time, geography, and culture
to help students of all ages connect with God’s Word. This newly
revised edition makes learning about God’s Word more accessible for
both teachers and students today. Simple, clear, and memorable, the
method laid out in Creative Bible Teaching provides a sure-fire way of
communicating God's Word in a way that sticks.
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The new Inspire PRAYER Bible is the third all-new edition of
Inspire--the bestselling line of Bibles for coloring and creative
journaling. The Inspire PRAYER Bible has wider margins with even more
space to Bible journal or create; 400 beautiful full- and partial-page
Scripture line-art illustrations to color; 32 colorful and gorgeously
designed see-through vellum pages featuring prayers; and 142 Inspired
Prayer journaling prompts to inspire personalized prayer. All features
in this special edition of Inspire are aimed at helping the reader
focus their heart on prayer and enhancing their coloring and creativejournaling journey through the Bible. Beloved Inspire Features: Singlecolumn setting Wide margins Hundreds of Scripture line-art
illustrations to color 8.65-point font (larger than most full-size
journaling Bibles) New Inspire PRAYER Bonus Features: 400 all-new
beautifully designed Scripture verse illustrations to color, including
94 full-page designs Even more space in the extra-wide 3" margins 32
colorful and gorgeously designed see-through vellum pages featuring
prayers 142 Inspired Prayer journaling prompts to inspire personalized
written prayers High-quality white Bible paper for increased
readability and brighter, purer display of added color

Creative Bible Teaching
Whether you've read the Psalms over and over or this is your first
time, The Book of Psalms: For Creative Jouranling is a new way to get
up close and personal to one of the most beloved books of the Bible.
The complete text of the Psalms is printed on non-bleed paper with twoinch margins for your notes, illustrations, doodles, or coloring. You
will see the Psalms come alive like never before.

NIV, Beautiful Word Coloring Bible, Hardcover
Abigail Pressman would never have guessed that love notes penned on
paper hearts by an anonymous couple could restore her belief in love.
As a business owner in a quaint town at the base of the Rockies, she’s
poured everything into dreams of expansion . . . and resisting the
matchmaking efforts of the Valentine Volunteers, who gather in her
store to continue Loves Park’s tradition of stamping mail with the
city’s romantic postmark. When Abigail is unwillingly drafted into the
Volunteers, she encounters the paper hearts, a distraction that
couldn’t come at a worse time. A hard-to-read doctor has become
Abigail’s new landlord, and he’s threatening to end her lease to
expand his practice. As she fights a growing attraction to this
handsome man crushing her dreams, Abigail is inspired to string the
hearts in her store, sparking a citywide infatuation with the artsy
trend. But when a new batch of hearts reaches the Volunteers, it
appears something tragic has happened to the couple. Will uncovering
their story confirm Abigail’s doubts about love, or could it rescue
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The Screwtape Letters
The One Year Bible, which helps customers read the entire Bible in one
year in as little as 15 minutes a day, has a fresh, new look. The One
Year Bible guides readers through God's Word with daily readings from
the Old Testament, New Testament, Psalms, and Proverbs. The hardcover
and TuTone editions include a FREE iLumina Gold Special Edition CDROM.

Master Key System - Law of Attraction
The new Inspire PRAYER Bible is the third all-new edition of
Inspire--the bestselling line of Bibles for coloring and creative
journaling. The Inspire PRAYER Bible has wider margins with even more
space to Bible journal or create; 400 beautiful full- and partial-page
Scripture line-art illustrations to color; 32 colorful and gorgeously
designed see-through vellum pages featuring prayers; and 142 Inspired
Prayer journaling prompts to inspire personalized prayer. All features
in this special edition of Inspire are aimed at helping the reader
focus their heart on prayer and enhancing their coloring and creativejournaling journey through the Bible. Beloved Inspire Features: Singlecolumn setting Wide margins Hundreds of Scripture line-art
illustrations to color 8.65-point font (larger than most full-size
journaling Bibles) New Inspire PRAYER Bonus Features: 400 all-new
beautifully designed Scripture verse illustrations to color, including
94 full-page designs Even more space in the extra-wide 3" margins 32
colorful and gorgeously designed see-through vellum pages featuring
prayers 142 Inspired Prayer journaling prompts to inspire personalized
written prayers High-quality white Bible paper for increased
readability and brighter, purer display of added color

The Adventure of English
The bestselling Inspire Bible is a beautiful single-column, widemargin New Living Translation coloring and creative journaling Bible
that has become a treasured legacy Bible for many. The Inspire PRAISE
Bible has even more beautiful line-art illustrations to color, with
nearly 500 all-new full- and partial-page Scripture illustrations
attractively displayed throughout the Bible. Inspire PRAISE includes
thirty-two colorful and beautifully-designed transparent praise-themed
journaling pages to enhance your coloring and creative journaling
journey through the Bible. They are placed throughout the Bible to
provide extra space for prayers, praises, or additional creative
expression. Leave traces of faith--and PRAISE--throughout the Bible
for a treasure that will truly inspire! The lightly-ruled, two-inchwide margins offer additional space to write notes and reflections or
to draw and create. The nearly 11-point font is larger than most large
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The Book of Psalms
As One Devil to Another is an astonishing debut work that C. S.
Lewis’s biographer and foremost Lewis authority Walter Hooper calls “a
stunning achievement, the finest example of the genre of diabolical
correspondence to appear since this genre was popularized by C. S.
Lewis.” Enter into this chilling and diabolical tale, one that reveals
the very tricks and strategies of Hell. Through a series of letters
between devils created by Platt, senior devil Slashreap trains his
young protégé, Scardagger, to win an individual soul away from Heaven
and into their clutches. As the devils plot their way to triumph, they
reveal the spiritual dangers and risks we face in today’s society.
Their frighteningly accurate perspective on issues such as
contemporary technology and sexual mores is interwoven with timeless
matters such as the power of prayer, the purpose of suffering, and the
promises held out by Heaven . . . and Hell. Destined to become a
modern classic, As One Devil to Another is a brilliantly written,
deeply unsettling perspective on twenty-first-century society . . . a
glimpse of ourselves through the eyes of those who have embraced their
underworldly existence.

Come Away My Beloved
The THRIVE journaling devotional Bible is for every woman who wants to
know God more deeply and follow Him more closely. God’s design for His
children is that they live flourishing, fulfilling, joy-filled lives
in Christ. Bestselling author and beloved conference speaker Sheri
Rose Shepherd has devoted over 30 years of her ministry to helping
women learn how to thrive in Christ, reflect God’s glory, and gain an
eternal perspective. Sheri Rose invites women to join her on a yearlong journey through the Bible in the THRIVE. The daily devotionals
capture the very heart of her ministry by helping women discover their
identity in Christ, God’s purpose and plan for their lives, and how to
flourish in a faith that is pure, genuine, and life-giving. Each day’s
devotional reading contains a key Scripture, a love letter from God, a
reflection from Sheri Rose, a treasure of truth, and a special prayer
for the reader. Sheri Rose encourages women to leave all of their
concerns and struggles at the foot of the cross so they can truly
thrive as the women God created them to be.

The Four Gospels
Here’s sensible advice and caring encouragement on raising boys from
the nation’s most trusted parenting authority, Dr. James Dobson. With
so much confusion about the role of men in our society, it’s no wonder
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up boys. Why are so many boys in crisis? What qualities should we be
trying to instill in young males? Our culture has vilified masculinity
and, as a result, an entire generation of boys is growing up without a
clear idea of what it means to be a man. In the runaway bestseller
Bringing Up Boys, Dr. Dobson draws from his experience as a child
psychologist and family counselor, as well as extensive research, to
offer advice and encouragement based on a firm foundation of biblical
principles.

Just Look Up
Featuring notes written by leading evangelist Greg Laurie, the
$lt;I>New Believer's Bible$lt;/I> is designed to help new Christians
understand and grow in their newfound faith.$lt;P>The $lt;I>New
Believer's Bible$lt;/I> is perfect as a gift Bible for evangelism or
for new Christians looking for an instructional and devotional Bible.
It's also ideal for mature Christians who want to better understand
the basics of their faith.$lt;P>$lt;P>$lt;B>Special
Features$lt;/B>$lt;ul> $lt;LI>Easy-to-read New Living Translation text
$lt;LI>Four Feature Tracks instruct and encourage readers in the
Christian faith. Cornerstones covers the basics of Christian belief.
Readers learn about the Trinity, angels, Satan, heaven, love, and
other essential teachings of the Bible $lt;LI>First Steps helps
readers know God and his plan for them. Readers discover how to know
they are saved, find the right church, study the Bible, and much more
$lt;LI>Off and Running shows readers how they can enjoy God's
blessings and direction in all areas of their life such as career,
marriage, family, finances, etc. $lt;LI>Big Questions tackles
difficult questions often asked by new Christians like Why do bad
things happen to good people? $lt;LI>How You Can Know God is a clear
gospel presentation that explains to readers how they can be saved
$lt;LI>Glossary of Christian Terms explains key biblical and doctrinal
terminology in easy-to-understand language $lt;LI>Special Charts
highlight important biblical information: 52 Great Bible Stories,
Prophecies about Jesus, Memory Verses, How to Study the Bible, and
Overview of the Bible $lt;LI>Available in softcover, hardcover, bonded
leather (burgundy), and New Testament softcover
editions$lt;/UL>$lt;P>For information about the New Living
Translation,

Inspire Psalms
A history of the English language traces its evolution from a Germanic
dialect around 500 A.D. to its modern form, noting the influence of
such groups and individuals as early Anglo-Saxon tribes, Alfred the
Great, and William Shakespeare.

The Lifegiving Home
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Dealer Best Book of the Year Winner of the PEN/E. O. Wilson Literary
Science Writing Award From the bestselling author of the acclaimed
Chaos and Genius comes a thoughtful and provocative exploration of the
big ideas of the modern era: Information, communication, and
information theory. Acclaimed science writer James Gleick presents an
eye-opening vision of how our relationship to information has
transformed the very nature of human consciousness. A fascinating
intellectual journey through the history of communication and
information, from the language of Africa's talking drums to the
invention of written alphabets; from the electronic transmission of
code to the origins of information theory, into the new information
age and the current deluge of news, tweets, images, and blogs. Along
the way, Gleick profiles key innovators, including Charles Babbage,
Ada Lovelace, Samuel Morse, and Claude Shannon, and reveals how our
understanding of information is transforming not only how we look at
the world, but how we live.

Praise: A Creative Journaling Bible
Inspire: Psalms includes all of the cherished features from the
original Inspire Bible displayed beautifully in a coloring-book-style
edition of the book of Psalms. This charming, square-trimmed,
oversized edition of the ancient prayers and praises of Israel
contains God's inspired word displayed in a new way to inspire
Scripture meditation and response. Inspire: Psalms is a single-column
edition of the full book of Psalms combined with key verses displayed
beautifully, including words to color in right within the Bible text.
There are over 50 Scripture line-art illustrations in the wide margins
to color and plenty of extra space for creative journaling. Inspire:
Psalms features thicker, uncoated art paper, befitting of popular
coloring books, which limits bleed-through and allows for use of even
more markers, supplies, and techniques for coloring and creative
journaling. Inspire: Psalms is great for people wanting to connect to
the Psalms through art and extends a beautiful invitation to slow down
and soak in God's Word while coloring or creative-art-journaling on
the pages.

Inspire: Proverbs
Beautiful Edition of the Psalms Designed for Journaling Journaling
through the Bible has always been a wonderful way to draw nearer to
God, and what better book to journal than the Psalms--the prayer book
of the Bible! With Scripture on one page and writing space on the
other, Journaling Through the Psalms lets you record all your
thoughts, questions, and prayers as you read through this magnificent
book of the Bible. Author and radio host Susie Larson has provided an
introduction and journaling prompts to help you when you feel stuck or
don't know where to begin. And when you're done, you'll have a
beautiful keepsake reminder of the time you spent in God's Word.
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Grab your colored pencils and get ready to refresh your spirit with
this coloring book devotional journey! For lovers of the Secret Garden
and Enchanted Forest coloring books, Restore My Soul is a beautiful,
interactive devotional designed to celebrate our unique creativity and
connect us with the ultimate Creator. Find refreshment in short
reflections on Scripture and be inspired as you color accompanying
intricate illustrations created for meditation and prayer. Both
contemplative and imaginative, Restore My Soul is the perfect space
for the artist in us all.

Inspire Prayer Bible NLT (Hardcover Leatherlike, Metallic
Gold): The Bible for Coloring & Creative Journaling
The "Master Key" is here given to the world as a means of tapping the
great cosmic intelligence and attracting from it that which
corresponds to the ambitions, and aspirations of each reader. Every
thing and institution we see around us, created by human agency, had
first to exist as a thought in some human mind. Thought therefore is
constructive. Human thought is the spiritual power of the cosmos
operating through its creature man. "The Master Key" instructs the
reader how to use that power, and use it both constructively and
creatively. The things and conditions we desire to become realities we
must first create in thought. "The Master Key" explains and guides the
process Used as thus instructed "The Master Key" will make of the
reader a greater, better personality, and equipped with a new power to
achieve any worthy personal purpose and a new ability to enjoy life's
beauty and wonder. (From the Introduction) Get Your Copy Now.

Inspire Praise
Gratitude: A Prayer and Praise Coloring Journal invites you to bring
creative journaling and the calming act of coloring into your quiet
time with God. This beautifully designed interactive prayer book from
Tyndale's Living Expressions collection helps guide your thoughts as
you pray about concerns such as health, overcoming stress, personal
relationships, and more. Gratitude gives you a way to celebrate and
give thanks to God for the many blessings he provides. Filled with
over 100 designs to color, plenty of space for journaling and
sketching, and 40 needs-based prayers, Gratitude helps you express
your devotion to God with your whole heart!

Book Girl
After tirelessly climbing the ranks of her Chicago-based interior
design firm, Lane Kelley is about to land her dream promotion when
devastating news about her brother draws her back home—a quaint
tourist town full of memories she’d just as soon forget. With her cell
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brother while staying focused on work—something her eclectic family
doesn’t understand. Ryan Brooks never expected to settle down in
Harbor Pointe, Michigan, but after his final tour of duty, it was the
only place that felt like home. Now knee-deep in a renovation project
that could boost tourism for the struggling town, he is thrilled to
see Lane, the girl he secretly once loved, even if the circumstances
of her homecoming aren’t ideal. Their reunion gets off to a rocky
start, however, when Ryan can’t find a trace of the girl he once knew
in the woman she is today. As he slowly chips away at the walls Lane
has built, secrets from his past collide with a terrible truth even he
is reluctant to believe. Facing a crossroads that could define his
future with Lane and jeopardize his relationship with the surrogate
family he’s found in the Kelleys, Ryan hopes Lane can see that maybe
what really matters has been right in front of her all along—if only
she’d just look up.

Bringing Up Boys
Pick up your crayons, colored pencils, watercolors, or markers and
allow the Spirit of the psalms wash away your stress, refresh your
heart, and welcome you into the presence of God. Artist Michal Sparks
created each coloring page to compliment a favorite verse from the
book of Psalms and now invites you to add the colors. Created
specifically for adults, this coloring book is an invitation to be
creative while you meditate on God's Word.

New Believer's Bible NLT
Inspire: Proverbs includes all of the cherished features from the
Inspire Bible displayed beautifully in a coloring book-style squaretrimmed edition. Readers will enjoy coloring and creative artjournaling through the full book of Proverbs, with the wisdom from all
31 chapters displayed beautifully in a single-column, wide-margin,
spacious layout. Inspire: Proverbs features over 70 full- and partialpage Scripture line-art illustrations, plus words to color right
within the Bible text to inspire Scripture meditation and response.
The larger 9 x 9 trim, wide margins, spacious layout, and thicker,
uncoated, white art paper make this a Bible-journaler's dream. Art
paper limits bleed-through and allows for use of even more markers,
supplies, and techniques for coloring and creative art-journaling.
Inspire: Proverbs is great for people wanting to connect to the
Proverbs through art and extends a beautiful invitation to slow down
and soak in God's Word while coloring or journaling on the pages.

Journaling Through the Psalms
In this humorous and perceptive exchange between two devils, C. S.
Lewis delves into moral questions about good vs. evil, temptation,
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William Tyndale
Play some music, brew a cup of coffee, and pull out your colored
pencils or pens--it's time to relax and color. Coloring books for
adults and teens relieve stress and provide a budget-friendly break
from the busyness of daily life. Artist Michal Sparks' imaginative
designs are paired with inspirational verses from the book of
Proverbs.

Color the Psalms
Finalist for the 2018 Christian Book Award for Bible of the Year. New
to the Bible? Either because you have become a Christian recently, or
because somehow the Bible seems to have passed you by? Then this
edition is for you! Whether you are reading the Bible for the first
time or not, its variety of material--not to mention its length--can
seem overwhelming. It can be difficult for readers new to Scripture to
explore its teachings and to see how Christian beliefs are established
in its pages. But understanding both what we believe and why we
believe it provides the foundation for a grounded Christian faith. The
Christian Basics Bible is filled with features designed to help
readers--especially those new to the Bible--connect biblical teachings
to Christian beliefs and to see how those beliefs apply to their
lives. By delivering the right amount of both information and
application, The Christian Basics Bible can become the catalyst for
living a vibrant Christian life.

Inspire for Girls
Creative Haven Psalms Coloring Book
The #1-selling Inspire Bible is a beautiful single-column, wide-margin
New Living Translation coloring and creative journaling Bible that has
become a treasured legacy Bible for many. The new Inspire PRAISE Bible
has even more beautiful line-art illustrations to color, with nearly
500 all-new full- and partial-page Scripture illustrations
attractively displayed throughout the Bible! Bonus features of Inspire
PRAISE include even thicker Bible paper; thirty-two colorful,
transparent, praise-themed journaling pages to enhance your coloring
and creative journaling journey through the Bible; plus, three sheets
of PRAISE-themed stickers and a purple pocket in the back of the Bible
for storing journaling embellishments. Leave traces of faith--and
PRAISE--throughout the Bible for a treasure that will truly inspire!
The lightly-ruled, two-inch-wide margins offer additional space to
write notes and reflections or to draw and create. The 8.65-point font
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Word right on the pages of the Bible. BELOVED INSPIRE FEATURES Singlecolumn setting / Black letter text / 8.65-point font (Inspire has a
larger font than many journaling Bibles!) Two-inch-wide lightly ruled
margins with space for personal reflections and creative artjournaling Nearly 500 all-new designed Scripture line-art verses to
color NEW INSPIRE PRAISE BONUS FEATURES Even thicker Bible paper Warm
white paper for increased readability and brighter, purer display of
added color 32 colorful and beautifully-designed see-through PRAISE
journaling pages printed on high-quality tracing paper and placed
throughout the Bible provide extra space for prayers, praises, or
additional creative expression 19 full-page Scripture line-art
illustrations to color Three 4 1/2" x 6 1/2" PRAISE-themed sticker
sheets One 5" x 7" purple pocket in the back of the Bible for storing
Bible journaling embellishments

The One Year Bible NLT, Tutone
When you hear a riveting story, does it thrill your heart and stir
your soul? Do you hunger for truth and goodness? Do you secretly
relate to Belle’s delight in the library in Beauty and the Beast? If
so, you may be on your way to being a book girl. Books were always
Sarah Clarkson’s delight. Raised in the company of the lively Anne of
Green Gables, the brave Pevensie children of Narnia, and the wise
Austen heroines, she discovered reading early on as a daily gift, a
way of encountering the world in all its wonder. But what she came to
realize as an adult was just how powerfully books had shaped her as a
woman to live a story within that world, to be a lifelong learner, to
grasp hope in struggle, and to create and act with courage. She’s
convinced that books can do the same for you. Join Sarah in exploring
the reading life as a gift and an adventure, one meant to enrich,
broaden, and delight you in each season of your life as a woman. In
Book Girl, you’ll discover: how reading can strengthen your spiritual
life and deepen your faith, why a journey through classic literature
might be just what you need (and where to begin), how stories form
your sense of identity, how Sarah’s parents raised her to be a
reader—and what you can do to cultivate a love of reading in the
growing readers around you, and 20+ annotated book lists, including
some old favorites and many new discoveries. Whether you’ve long
considered yourself a reader or have dreams of becoming one, Book Girl
will draw you into the life-giving journey of becoming a woman who
reads and lives well.

Inspire Prayer
Celebrating 50 Years of Frances Roberts’s Powerful Reminder of God’s
All-Encompassing Love Here’s your invitation to deeper intimacy with
your loving heavenly Father—with this devotional classic from Frances
J. Roberts. This powerful book, featuring original text and scripture
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Paper Hearts
The Inspire Bible is now available in large print! Enjoy all of the
cherished features from the Inspire Bible plus enlarged text for a
comfortable reading experience and larger illustrations for coloring!
A much-anticipated extension to the Inspire Bible line, this beautiful
resource is for people wanting to connect to Scripture through art but
who have a hard time reading the smaller text in other wide-margin
Bibles, or who prefer a larger canvas for coloring and adding original
art. The large-print Inspire Bible offers even more space for notes
and illustrations in the extra-wide margins, along with a large,
readable 10.8-point text font. The large-print version is the same as
the original Inspire Bible, but it augments the beauty of the features
with even bigger line-art illustrations to color and ample blank space
for creating. Now available in a beautiful, tranquil blue Hardcover
LeatherLike edition featuring the much-loved full-color vintage floral
page edge printing, a matching ribbon marker, and an elastic band
closure.

As One Devil to Another
Go deeper in your faith with Praise, a King James Version Bible that
encourages quiet moments with God. This Creative Journaling Bible
invites you to immerse yourself in His Word as you stop to color and
personalize the most moving passages of Scripture. With three hundred
elegant illustrations of thought-provoking Bible verses drawn by
artist Laura Elizabeth Marshall, you can celebrate the glory of God
and reflect on His teachings one artful verse at a time. Fill the
lines in the oversized margins with your notes, your prayers, and your
questions so that you may experience the Bible in a more personal and
meaningful way. This high-quality Journaling Bible is encased in a
keepsake-quality, imitation leather cover that’s both durable and
comfortable to carry. The titling is artfully debossed into the
leather for a timeless effect. High-quality paper makes note-taking a
joy, while the ribbon page marker helps you find your place every
time. Complete, single-column KJV text for easy reading 300 hand-drawn
partial or full page black-and-white illustrations of inspiring verses
to color Roomy, lined margins for your reflection and responses to
Scripture
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